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July 2023   

 
                  Just three of the things happening at the same time at JB’s last week. 
     
Hello Everyone  
The last few days of this school year are upon us and as usual no matter how prepared you think you are, 
you’re not, well, I’m not! Forgive me if I haven’t done something I’ve said I would, please email and jog my 
memory. 
 
Goodbye and Hello 
We are getting ready to say Goodbye to our Year 6 children, they are ready to go but we will miss them.  
We are also getting ready to say Hello and welcome to our new Reception children, it is always lovely 
getting to know them and their families. We hope they have a wonderful time at school and with us at JB’s 
and Earlybirds. 
 
Housekeeping 
Places 
In preparation for September we have spaces available at most sessions, please contact 
jbsclub@hotmail.co.uk if you need more information. 
 
Fees   
All July and any outstanding fees should now have been paid. 
As always we need to start the new year with nothing owing. Invoices for September will be sent out before 
we break up for summer and will be due 1st September. Please make payment on the 1st .Unfortunately, 
from September we will have to use the section from our T’s & C’s to help prevent us spending hours 
chasing monies owing. 
 
The club aims to keep the fees to a minimum, whilst still raising enough income to cover our running costs. 

Fees should be paid promptly. Unfortunately, persistent late payment may result in your child’s place being 

suspended and incur a fee of £10 to cover administration.                                             

 
Parent Survey 
Thank you to the parents who have returned your surveys, we handed out lots. If you have any lurking at 
home or in your car, please will you return them? It really does help to have your input. 
 
And finally 
If you think of anything that needs more clarification, have any queries or think of ways we  
can improve, please email. I aim to get back to you within the day. 
 
With Kindest Regards, 
Linda and The Team.  
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